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The City of Lethbridge may participate in one or more procurements conducted by AUMA 
between January 1, 2023 and December 31, 2023. For further information and access to the 
AUMA tender notices, please review the Alberta Purchasing Connection (APC) website at 
www.purchasingconnection.ca and the MERX website at www.merx.com. For further 
information about AUMA, please visit www.auma.ca 
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